
 

 

 

 

BID FORM 

SCREENED SAND FOR WINTER SEASONS 22/23 and 23/24 

 

The Town of Killingworth seeks bids for screened sand for removal of ice and snow on town 
roads.    A five (5) gallon sample pail must be delivered to the Killingworth Town Hall for testing 
and acceptance by the bid deadline.   Bids will be opened in public and read aloud at a Board of 
Selectmen’s meeting at 7:00 that evening.   

Please deliver sample pail and this bid form in a sealed envelope marked “SAND BID ” to:  
Office of the Selectmen, Killingworth Town Hall, 323 Route 81  Killingworth CT  06419 .   
 
Questions are to be submitted in writing before October 21st to the Selectmen’s office:   

E-mail:  edisbrow@townofkillingworth.com    or   Fax: (860) 663-3305 

 

Proposers are prohibited from contacting any other Town employee or official concerning this 
RFP.   Each proposer is responsible for checking the Town’s website under “Public Notices, RFPs 
and Bids” to determine if the Town has issued any addenda and, if so, to complete its proposal 
in accordance with the RFP as modified by the addenda.    

 

 

PRICE PER CUBIC YARD (DELIVERED): _____________________________________________ 

 

CONTACT NAME, TITLE: ___________________________________________________________  

COMPANY NAME: _______________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL:   _______________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE:   _______________________________________________________________________ 

SIGNATURE:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

DEADLINE:  3:00 p.m., Monday, October 24, 2022. 
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